
 

 

 
09 February 2021 
 
Ms H Blitz 
Hendon Reisdents Planning Forum 
By email: Hendon.residents@yahoo.com 
 

The Burroughs 
Hendon 
London 
NW4 4BT 
United Kingdom 
 
Tel: +44 (0)20 8411 5606 
e-mail: vc@mdx.ac.uk 
www.mdx.ac.uk 

 

Dear Ms Blitz, 
 
Hendon Residents Planning Forum Petition  
 
Thank you for getting in touch with the Chair of our Board of Governors on behalf of the Hendon 
Residents Planning Forum to raise your concerns about the proposed developments for the 
Burroughs. Further to my email exchange with Brad Blitz earlier this week, I would be happy to 
meet with you along with our Deputy Chief Executive Officer James Kennedy so that we can 
discuss the proposals.   
 
I am very keen to address the other concerns you raised in your letter when we meet. I would like 
to update you on some of the steps we are taking around these issues, and to discuss how we 
can work together going forward.  
 
Thank you again for getting in touch and I look forward to speaking with you. My office will be in 
touch with you this week to suggest some dates and times.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
Professor Nic Beech 
Vice-Chancellor 

Professor Nic Beech 
Vice-Chancellor 


